
 
 
03 May 2024 
 
WARD COMMITTEE WORKSHOP 
 
The Limpopo Department of Cooperative Governance, Human Settlements and 
Traditional Affairs has embarked on a three-day program to train ward committee 
members in Lephalale.  
 
The training started on Monday the 6th of May and ended on Wednesday the 8th. 
Amongst other things the programme is aimed at equipping the ward committees with 
knowledge about their roles and responsibilities. 
 
Media enquiries: 
 
Conscious Chiloane 
078 725 1020 
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